
 EXECUTIVE SESSION 
 MINUTES 
 
 Wednesday 
 September 16, 1998 
 
 
 
The Executive Session was called by Mayor Roger Vonderharr at 9:58pm, citing ORS 192.660(1)(h) for 
discussion with legal counsel regarding real or potential litigation.  In addition to the Mayor and City Council, 
in attendance was Marilyn Holstrom, City Administrator, Paul Elsner, Legal Counsel, Jeffrey Sarvis, Public 
Works Director, Roy Wall, Finance Director and John Andersen, Acting Planning Director. 
 
A discussion was held regarding a sanitary sewer line with the City of Wood Village. 
 
 
      ____________________________________ 
      Roger Vonderharr, Mayor 
 
 
      ____________________________________ 
      Dated 
 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Marilyn Holstrom 
City Administrator 


